
Why do you need my invoice? 

An ICHRA is a tax qualified group plan that must meet certain 

requirements to be compliant with government regulations. Employees 

who accept ICHRA reimbursements cannot also receive a subsidy from 

the government to help pay for their health insurance. For compliance 

reasons your employer will need a copy of your invoice. 

 Your invoice contains the necessary information to verify that you 

have a qualified individual market health insurance plan.  

 It shows the amount of your monthly premium.  

 It verifies that you did not accept a subsidy (Advanced Premium 

Tax Credit APTC).  

 It verifies by showing your name and address that you are the 

account holder. 

 

See sample invoice below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheron Sidbury 
Healthcare Cost Containment Specialist 

7676 Richmond Hwy #6817 
Alexandria, VA 22306 

(571) 636-9366 
sheron@sesinsureme.com  

https://www.youdesignaplan.com/  
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